
LETTER OF INVITATION
Dear Sir/Madam

Dear Honghua Ge

We are pleased to invite you to attend the EUROCORR 2025 conference, which
will be held from 7th to 11th September 2025 at the Stavanger Forum in
Stavanger, Norway. This important event, organized by the European Federation
of Corrosion (EFC), will bring together experts from around the world to discuss
the latest advancements in corrosion science and engineering.

As a valued potential participant, we encourage you to join us at EUROCORR
2025 and contribute to the enriching discussions on corrosion science. This
invitation aims to assist you in securing travel funding or obtaining a visa. Please
note that this invitation does not imply that the invited person is registered, nor
any financial support from the conference organizers.

For further information on the conference, including the program and practical
details, please visit the official event website at www.eurocorr2025.org.

We look forward to welcoming you to Stavanger and hope to see you at
EUROCORR 2025.

On behalf of the local organizing committee,

Torfinn Havn
The Norwegian Corrosion Society,
Organization number 986 886 176

eurocorr@liwlig.no


